

SPRING ONLINE AUCTION ITEM REQUEST

February 15, 2021

Dear RCFY Friend,

We are writing to see if you would be **interested in highlighting your business** by contributing an auction item, which is a tax-deductible donation, for our first ever Raymond Coalition For Youth (RCFY) Spring Online Auction, April 23rd – May 8th. Our key RCFY fundraising Gala was cancelled, due to COVID, in 2020 and 2021, so we are trying something new.

RCFY is a non-profit organization that has been **successfully promoting positive healthy choices for youth since 2002.** Your tax-deductible donation will help us continue to provide prevention programs that engages and informs youth about the dangers of drugs, alcohol, stress and so much more. **Plus, it's an excellent opportunity to highlight your business.**

On behalf of the RCFY Board, and our 2021 Fundraising Committee, we thank you for consideration to support our efforts.

Sincerely,

The 2021 RCFY Spring Auction Committee:

Deana Ardin, Christine Bostaph, Carrie Chooljian, Celeste Clark, Deb Intonti, Deb Radigan, Lynne Towle, Pam Turcotte

Donations can be sent to

RCFY 4 Epping St Raymond, NH 03077

For questions or more information, please contact RCFY Director, Celeste Clark

603-895-7061 <u>cclark@rcfy.org</u> 501(C)3 Tax ID #02-0713987

4 Epping Street Raymond, NH 03077 603.895.7061 www.rcfy.org www.facebook.com/RCFYOUTH